
TEMPLE
OHEB
SHALOM

A FAMILY OF FAMILIES SINCE 1853

7310 Park Heights Avenue

Baltimore, Maryland 21208-5491

Telephone: 410-358-0105

[fax Number: 410-358-3313

www.templeohebshalom.org

e-mail: tosmai|(|)templeohebshalom.org

December 19, 2016

Mr. Eran Jedwab

Jedvice

1111 Light Street, 4th Floor

Baltimore MD, 21230

Dear Eran,

As we discussed, I am writing this letter to share our support for the JedEye solution. I have been very

Impressed with the product over the past several months during which we have been testing and

demonstrating the product.

Having used the product these past many months, I am even more convinced of Its benefits and the

positive impact JedEye will have on the security of this and other facilities that employ it. The system
significantly increases the coverage of our existing systems and enables us to secure more area without
increasing our staff. Each modification you've made has been an improvement with which Lhe product's

usability and function continue to grow.

I am pleased to continue our mutually beneficial relationship and look forward to future Innovations.

Sincerely,

TEMPLE OHEB SHALOM

Kenneth A. Davidson

Executive Director


